
Show how much you appreciate your teachers, students,
friends and family members by sending a holiday candy
gram! The third grade team will sell limited edition candy
grams November 28 to December 13. Delivery will be on

Wednesday, December 14.

Candy Grams $1

Spread some holiday cheer and get your order in
today!

To place your order, contact Ms. Fuentes (D-3) or Mrs.
McGuire (D-1). rfuentes2@rialtousd.org

We will be selling the candy/craft gram before school (in the cafeteria, during recesses (D-3)
and after school (outside, by the office).


